
 

 

 

  

 Invitation to our Christmas Party 2017 
 

Dear Students, 
 
I would like to invite you warmly to our ASSIST Christmas party.  
We want to celebrate an authentic German Advent, with Glühwein, 
food, pastries and drinks, reading Christmas stories, singing some 
Christmas songs and talking about Christmas celebrations in different 
countries. 

  
We would be glad - and it would be also interesting for all of us - how you celebrate 
Christmas or advent or any other feast at the time of winter solstice or end of the year 
in your country. Perhaps you have an idea to contribute some songs or stories of your 
typical Christmas or any other celebration. A guitar and a piano are available.  
 
Date:  Wednesday, December 6th, 2017 
           Starting at 7 o’ clock pm (19 Uhr) 
 
Place:  Villa Eberhardt, Heidenheimer Str. 80 
http://www.uni-ulm.de/einrichtungen/akademie-wwt/anfahrt-hotels-und-informationen-ueber-ulm/villa-eberhardt.html 

 
For this event, we will have a limitation of persons due to the room size and therefore 
we can accept only the first 50 registrations.  
.  
Your obliging registrations are kindly requested until Wednesday, November 29th, 
2017 at the latest.  

 
I am looking forward to an interesting and enjoyable event 
with you. 
 
 Best regards, 
 

 Petra Wieland 
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